
  

 

   

 

June 28, 2019 
 

 

President's Message – Welcoming the new 
Executive 
 

Hello everyone, 

 

It is my honour and pleasure to be starting another year as UMFA 

President.  I’d like to take this opportunity to inform you of the UMFA members 

who have been approved by the Board of Representatives so far to serve on 

the UMFA executive this year: 

 

Mike Shaw, Vice President 

Orvie Dingwall, Treasurer 

Ruby Warren 

Mark Gabbert 

Joy Stacey 

Mark Hudson 

 

Additional members will be appointed to the Executive at the next meeting of 



 

the Board of Representatives.  Our list of board of representatives is available 

at http://umfa.ca/images/UMFA_BoR_2019-2020.pdf. 

 

While the campus is quieter during the summer, the UMFA office is open and 

staff are busy as usual working on grievances, meeting with administration, 

connecting with other unions, and managing the office.  Do not hesitate to 

contact them if you require any assistance, or to email at president@umfa.ca  if 

you have any questions, concerns, or comments.   

 

Have a productive summer term, and enjoy your vacations.  We will stay in 

touch.  
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